
    

Weekly Newsletter
11th March 2024

We are committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Kate Davenport, Lauren Stone 
Named Governor for Child Protection: James Beamish



    

What we did last Week! 
The Premier League, in collaboration with Nike, 
relaunched the Kit Scheme in 2023, aiming to 
encourage more young girls across England and 
Wales to participate in football.

We were successful in applying for a brand new 
football kit for the girls football club. We started 
a girls football club last year and it's become 
very popular due to the recent success of the 
Lionesses. The club started last year with 12 
girls and we now have 30 girls signed up playing 
every week.  Almost everyone has now 
represented the school in competitive football 
matches.



    

Goalscorers Marla, Amara, Layla, Olivia, Amy, Holly

We travelled to Warberry for a Year 3/4 girls football match. 
Most of the girls have only started playing football in 
September and their skills have improved a lot in such a 
short space of time. 

The first game finished OLOTA 7-0 Warberry, the girls 
worked really well as a team. They defended  well and were 
quick to score the first goal. Layla's first shot was saved by 
the Warberry goalkeeper, but the ball rebounded back to her 
and she was able to score on her second attempt. The first 
half finished 3-0, goals scored in this half by Layla, Amy and 
Olivia. The second half started and OLOTA was on top of 
possession and moving the ball well. The first goal this half 
was scored by Amara, as she was the first player to a loose 
ball and was able to finish. Marla scored goal of the day 
with a powerful strike from the edge of the box, the ball 
flew into the bottom corner!

What we did last Week! 
Girls football scores:
OLOTA Greens 7 - 0 Warberry
OLOTA Yellows 1 - 2 Warberry



    

The second game was very close and could have 
gone either way, both goalkeepers were very busy 
and both pulled off some very brave saves. The girls 
started off slowly and conceded two goals, but 
before the end of the first half the girls got stuck in 
and showed some real determination to try get back 
into the game. Shekinah displayed some amazing 
dribbling skills and Chinemerem was able to break up 
play in midfield with great tackling. Holly scored our 
goal as she ran through from midfield and was able 
to score in the bottom left corner.
The girls finished the day with smiles on their faces 
and should be proud of their hard work.

What we did last Week! 



We celebrated World Book Day with 
a huge book swap! There were 
over 500 books donated - a 
massive thank you to all those who 
were able to contribute. All of the 
children were able to choose at 
least 2 new books to take home 
with them! There was such a wide 
range of books to choose from, 
hopefully everyone found 
something to enjoy!

What we did last Week! 
Look out next week 

for a special, one-off, 
exclusive World Book 

Day newsletter, 
showcasing some of 

the amazing work the 
children completed on 

the day!



    

This week’s Gospel Value

This week our focus is on Courage.  

As we continue on our Lenten journey, we must 
be courageous.  We must continue to act with 
mercy and love.  

Can you: 
 

● speak out if you think someone is being 
unkind to others without worrying about 
yourself

Grow in us, Lord,

your ways of peace and courage, 

so that in this time of Lent,

we may bear witness to your love,

revealed to us in Jesus.

Amen



    

PTA Fundraising

We are inviting children to come in with crazy 
hair on Friday 15th March in exchange for 
bringing in some Easter goodies to put toward 
our Easter hampers for the PTA raffle. 

We are allowing spray on hair colour as 
otherwise we feel the boys may be very 
restricted.



    

PTA Fundraising

1,2,3,4, we declare a penny war.

Each child will have a bottle or jar 
in class, the class that raises the 
most money will be rewarded with 
a special treat. 

Ready, steady, go!!



    

PTA Fundraising

The cake sale was an idea from the Year 3/4 football team; they designed their own 
posters and were responsible for bringing in most of the cakes and bracelets. They were 
also in charge of selling the cakes. They did very well raising some extra funds which 
now means we can place an order for our new Yr 3/4 school football team kit. 



    

Whole school attendance this week 94.5% 

Current overall attendance 92.6%

This week’s trend ↓0.5% 96%



    

Holy Angels After school Club

A reminder that After School Club will NOT be 
available on the last day of term, Thursday 
28th March.



    

Attendance Reminders

If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence by 
9.00 a.m. and every other day thereafter.   If you don’t do this we 
will ring you as we are required to check on the welfare of our 
pupils.   You must inform us of your child’s symptoms.  

Evidence of all medical appointments must be provided. 



    

House Points - Weekly

Bevan House
       384

Stephenson House
387

Pankhurst House
451

Thompson House
544



    

Awards last week
Class R
Athena
Henry
Saoirse

Class 1
Freddie
Sean
Luna

Class 2
Jakey
Nevaeh
Alarna



    

Awards last week
Class 3
Arlo
Ashwal
Xabryna

Class 4
Julita
Brian
Amy

Class 5
Troy
Zak
Charlotte D

Class 6
Willow
Peyton
Bradley



    

Holy Angels After school Club

If you require an After school club place for your child in Holy Angels Pre-school, it is 
important that you  book them in prior to your child arriving at the pre-school door.  
After School club has a maximum number of children it can accept and there are 
occasions when it has been full and places are not available. Also, for your child's 
safety, it is important that Pre-school know to expect your child.

Further to the above, please let the school know if you have booked your child into 
After School club at Holy Angels Pre-school. Again, for their safety we need to know 
where the children are going at the end of each day. 



    

School Meals

The cost of a school meal is currently £2.65. 

All meals must be ordered by midnight the day before via ParentPay. 

Please note that parents whose children are entitled to Free school meals or 
universal infant free school meals must also order their children's lunches in 
advance.



    

Monday - Multi Skills/Sports R,1,2,
Tuesday- Dodgeball 4,5,6
Wednesday - Netball 3,4,5,6
Thursday - Girls football 3,4,5,6-full
Friday - Boys football 3,4,5,6

The clubs are free and are available to book online via 
your ParentPay account.

Spring - After School Clubs Yr R-6



    

Nut free school!

Please be reminded that the school is a nut free zone.

Please check your child’s packed lunch before sending it in.   Children are not 
permitted to eat products containing nuts on the premises.

Nuts and peanuts can cause allergic reactions, which are sometimes severe, 
resulting in anaphylaxis. This can be life-threatening.

We insist on the school being a nut free zone to protect the children in our school 
who have this life threatening allergy.

Thank you for your understanding.



    

The library is open every day at hometime.    Please 
feel free to pop in after school to choose books with 
your child.   

We have books for sharing for younger children and 
the children’s Accelerated Reader books.  

Library Opening

Remember that research tells us  that the more children read 
for pleasure the higher their academic attainment will be.  
More information here!

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/284286/reading_for_pleasure.pdf


    

Upcoming Events

Thursday 14th March Stay and Play- Reception class 9.00 a.m.

Tuesday 26th March Class photographs- Tempest photography

Thursday 28th March Way of the Cross led by year 6

Thursday 28th March Celebration assembly 2.30 p.m.

Friday 29th March - Friday 12th April Easter holidays

Monday 15th April School re-opens



    

 

Contact us: 

Our Lady of the Angels, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB

Tel: 01803 613095 

Email: admin@olota.uk 

Website: ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk

We are committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Kate Davenport, Lauren Stone 
Named Governor for Child Protection: James Beamish


